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Derek Gendvil dgendvil@gmail.com
Jan Noriyuki
Speak up for a resilient Idaho!
Wednesday, March 31, 2021 6:31:49 PM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission Commission Secretary,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. 

The energy sector needs to invest in reducing the negative impacts of climate change in Idaho.

I urge the Idaho Public Utilities Commission to support Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation
plan and help prepare Idaho for the future impacts of climate change.

Regards, 
Derek Gendvil 
9030 W Sahara Ave
Las Vegas, NV 89117 

mailto:dgendvil@gmail.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov
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Barton Kline bartandlinda@gmail.com
Jan Noriyuki
Speak up for a resilient Idaho!Thursday, April 1, 2021 10:20:45 AM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission Commission Secretary,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. 

The energy sector needs to invest in reducing the negative impacts of climate change in Idaho.

I urge the Idaho Public Utilities Commission to support Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation
plan and help prepare Idaho for the future impacts of climate change.

Regards, 
Barton Kline 
2614 S Wise Way
Boise, ID 83716 

mailto:bartandlinda@gmail.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov
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Jennifer Hershey jen.d.hershey@gmail.com
Jan Noriyuki
Support Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation plan!
Thursday, April 1, 2021 11:07:25 AM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission Commission Secretary,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation
plan. 

I am concerned about the severity and increase in wildfires across the West. 

Please be proactive for the future of Idaho and support Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation plan.

Regards, 
Jennifer Hershey 
2220 S Cabo Pl
Meridian, ID 83642 

mailto:jen.d.hershey@gmail.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov
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